
 

Church is Changing 
 

 

Can you help the Children's Society with some 'on-the-ground' 
intelligence? 
 
The Children's Society is gathering information and evidence from a range of church and 
community organisations and services involved in providing emergency financial and other 
support, to capture issues arising from the Covid-19 crisis which are affecting their work in terms of 
the current demands and ongoing needs.  
 
This will be fed back to key decision-makers in government, so it is crucial that they get a true 
picture of what is happening on the ground.  
 
Working to provide emergency financial support during Covid-19?  
  
Click here to fill out a short form and share the issues affecting you, so they can take them to key 
decision makers!  
  
The Children's Society is still working to support children and young people as well as their families 
at this particularly difficult and challenging time. 
 
Their dedicated team of Relationship Managers is still safely working, relating to parishes, clergy 
and supporters and dedicated volunteers in all the dioceses of the Church of England.  
 
They are at the end of a phone or email and would love to have a catch-up with any of their 
supporters. The Supporter Care team can help answer your questions as well as put you in touch 
with one of the twelve Diocesan Relationship Managers for our Diocese. 
  
You can reach them by telephone on 0300 303 7000 or by emailing 
supportercare@childrenssociety.org.uk.  
 
There is an info and support page here. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=SOAKNBzYq06IpLdJH6ikCHR939zAbv9Aq3I6KKCCb1xUODM1NklaOFdIUlc1MURFVjBZQjQwTDJBTC4u
mailto:supportercare@childrenssociety.org.uk
https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/coronavirus-information-and-support

